
  

 

         Vienna, December 2024  
 
 

Job Posting - National Team Head Coach Rowing 
Austrian Rowing Federation (ÖRV) 

 
 

The Austrian Rowing Federation (ÖRV) is looking for a dedicated and qualified National Team Head Coach 
who will recognize and build upon the federation’s existing success system while ensuring the continued 
development of Austrian rowing at the highest level. 
 
 
Responsibilities 

 Oversee the athletic management and development of the national team 

 Collaborate closely with athletes, clubs, and coaching colleagues on national and international levels 

 Plan, coordinate, and monitor training activities in cooperation with employed coaches 

 Lead, motivate, and develop the coaching team 

 Provide technical leadership for training camps and manage teams during national and international 
competitions 

 Ensure open and clear communication with athletes, clubs, and federation structures 

 Contribute to the AIROW project, which leverages artificial intelligence and innovative technologies 
to revolutionize training management and performance optimization in rowing 

Requirements 
 Extensive experience in rowing, ideally as a coach in olympic elite-level 

 Proven expertise in managing and optimizing training systems 

 Strong leadership and communication skills 

 Willingness to work closely with federation structures and clubs 

 International experience in rowing 

 High travel readiness and flexibility 

What We Offer 
 A responsible and exciting role in Austrian rowing 

 Collaboration with a motivated and high-performing team 

 Support through the federation’s professional structures and resources 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Application 
 
Please submit your detailed application, including a CV, cover letter, and references, by January 31, 2025, 
to: Austrian Rowing Federation (ÖRV), Email: [office@rudern.at] 
 
We look forward to your application and to advancing Austrian rowing together with you! 
 
 

ÖSTERREICHISCHER RUDERVERBAND 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Applications from women are expressly encouraged. The ÖRV is committed to equality and diversity in all areas. 
The federation reserves the right to conclude the selection process before the application deadline if a suitable 
candidate is found. 


